

Head Teacher: Mrs. E. Watson

Email: avenueprimary@mcschools.org.uk

Tel: 01642 318510

Web: www.theavenueprimaryschool.co.uk

The Avenue Primary School, The Avenue, Nunthorpe, Middlesbrough, TS7 0AG

14 February 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Northern Ballet Production – Little Red Riding Hood

Next half term we would like to take the children to see The Northern Ballet's performance of Little Red Riding Hood at Middlesbrough Theatre.

This performance will take place on Tuesday 31 March. The children will leave school after lunch for a 1.30 pm performance and leave Middlesbrough Theatre to be back in time for the end of the school day.

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of this trip (unfortunately, this will be non-refundable should your child be unable to attend the trip). You can make your contribution via the school gateway app or in the school office. No child will be excluded on his/her parents ability to make this contribution, though if we have insufficient contributions to cover the cost of this visit it will have to be cancelled.

Yours sincerely

Miss Walker Miss Hewitt

Reception Teacher Reception Teacher

